
 
  

 
 

 
TELFORD & WREKIN COUNCIL SHOPFRONTS AND SIGNAGE 

DESIGN GUIDANCE IN CONSERVATION AREAS 

SUPPLEMENTARY PLANNING DOCUMENT (SPD)  
 

ADOPTION STATEMENT  
 
The Telford & Wrekin Council Shop Fronts and Signage Design Guidance in 
Conservation Areas Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) was adopted 
by the Council on Thursday, 26th April, 2012.  
 
The SPD is a design guide to provide guidance property owners and 
developers regarding shopfronts and signage on period buildings in 
conservation areas. 
 
Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the SPD may apply 
to the High Court for permission to apply for judicial review of that decision. 
Any such application must be made promptly and in any event not later than 3 
months after the date on which the SPD was adopted.  
 
The SPD, a statement summarising the main issues raised during 
consultation and how these were addressed in the SPD, a sustainability 
appraisal report and a copy of this Adoption Statement can all be viewed on 
the Council’s website at:  
http://www.telford.gov.uk/Environment+and+planning/Planning/Planningpolicy.htm  

 

Or at the Council’s main offices:  

Civic Offices, Coach Central, Telford, TF3 4WZ 
 
If you have any queries regarding this document please contact: 

Telephone: 01952 384255,  

Email: developmentplans@telford.gov.uk  

By post: Housing and Development Planning, Telford & Wrekin Council, 1st 
Floor Upper, Wellington Civc Centre, Larkin Way, Telford, TF1 1LX 
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